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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Nursery – ‘The Nativity’ 
 
I am delighted to say our Nursery Nativity this year is back, and we are looking forward to seeing you all again 
in the hall celebrating Christmas together. 
 
Wednesday, 7 December 2022, at 9.30 am     
 
Please note that, for health and safety reasons, admission will be by ticket only due to the hall capacity. As the 
demand for tickets is always high only 2 tickets will be issued per child. Tickets are priced at £2.00 each. 
Please indicate on the order form attached how many tickets you require up to a maximum of 2. An order form 
is attached to this letter. We would ask that all orders be returned to the Nursery by no later than Friday 25 
November.  
 
After the above date, unallocated tickets will be balloted and if you have asked for more tickets and are 
successful you will be notified.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs M Reid 
 
Head Teacher (Acting) 
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